
April 9, 2012

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. James Shepherd, Project Manager
Decommissioning Branch, Division of Waste Management
Washington D.C. 20555

Reference: License SMB-91 1; Docket No. 40-7580
License Conditions 37d and 41

Dear Mr. Shepherd:

FMRI would like to ask for an additional exterision of 90 .days to comply with :LC 37d 'and LC
41. The application for Indirect Change of Control and proposed amendment to License. SMB
911 changes the due dates. This additional extehsion allows time for FMRI and.the NRC to
come to an agreement about the Indirect Change of Control

If you have any questions, please call me at (918) 687-6303.

Sincerely,

Ro ert Compernolle
President, FMRI

Enclosure

Copy to: Director, NRC Region IV
James Burgess (FMRI)
Document Control (010512)
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